Memories last a lifetime...

Camp Fun at Home: Winter Wonderland

Check out the Fernwood Cove Pinterest board "Camp Inspired Fun at Home" to find tons of "camp" style activities to do at home. Think Mini Courses with friends and family! Here are a few of the newest additions to the board.

Create DIY Winter Window Clings using wax paper

and puffy fabric paint. Find full directions and printable design templates at: http://club.chicacircle.com/puffy-paint-window-decorations/

Continue the Abstract Nature Painting activity from the summer with the Winter Birch Trees painting project. You'll need water colors, water col-

or paper, painters tape, a paint brush and a bit of imagination to create these beautiful winter masterpieces. This project is perfect for friends and family of all ages! Find full directions here: http://artprojectsforkids.org/winter-birch-trees/







ROOKIE CAMP

Rookie Camp is Fernwood Cove's newest addition! Rookie Camp offers girls in 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grades with a 2-week, introductory camp experience. Rookie Campers will live in one bunk together, arrive with all other campers and participate in regular camp activities alongside Fernwood Cove campers and CITs. Rookie Campers will leave on the second Trip Day, however they will be given the option to stay for the entire session, which they will discuss with their parents! Let your friends and family know about this amazing opportunity for younger girls! We are very excited for the Rookie Campers to join us in the Extraordinary World this summer!







Happy Holidays From 04040



A time of Traditions and Family

It is that time of year where we turn our focus on our families and spending quality time together. Sharing traditions together year after year, so that these times become memories for a lifetime.

It reminds me of all the wonderful traditions that we have at camp that bring us together as a community and family. Whether it's campfire weekly, daily singing at Assembly, meals together as a whole camp, weekly services led by our campers...the Fernwood Cove traditions surround us. The reason these times are traditions is that we do them every summer. Our campers & CITs who return every summer, year after year, help continue and carry on these traditions. They pass down the songs, the special ways we do things, their personal camp experiences, and help preserve the traditions that makes Fernwood Cove so special.

As the holiday season continues, don't forget to take some time away from the hustle and bustle and focus on your family and friends. Remember the traditions that have been passed down for generations that bring you all closer during this wonderful holiday time. You could even incorporate one of your favorite traditions from camp to begin a new tradition with your friends and family at home.

Happy holidays everyone! Beigette



Thank you for an extraordinary 2014!

Fernwood Cove Winter Tour Update

The Fernwood Cove Winter Tour has gotten off to an amazing start. Our recent visits to Baltimore, Washington, DC and Southern Florida were amazing. We have thoroughly enjoyed seeing everyone, sharing camp stories and getting excited about the coming summer! Here's a quick review of who we've seen and some photos of all the fun we've been having!



Los Angeles

January 9-11 with Jim & Beigette

Chicago

January 23—25 with Jim & Beigette

Phíladelphía

February 20—22 with Alicia & Caroline

Baltimore/Washington, DC

with Jim & Caroline

2014 Campers
Bella Godes
Gracie Godes
Ava Weinreb
Sophia Flyer
Kyra Flyer
Dorothy Carlson
Sammy Heberlee
Lauren Heberlee
Lily Friedman

Mia Friedman Jolie Viener Annie Klaff Sarah Renbaum

New Camper Colleen Curto

2014 Counselors Ayla Gudelsky Abby Himmelrich



Southern Florida with Alicia

2014 Campers
Alex Rubenstein
Lila Rubenstein
Iris Hedley
Tyler Francisco

Attention 2015 Seniors:

The 2015 Senior Ski Weekends are coming up soon! Have you RSVP'ed yet? If you are planning to attend, have you arranged your travel? If notwhat are you waiting for? It's time to get excited for an amazing weekend!

Contact Caroline
(caroline@fernwoodcove.com)
for more information!
We hope to see you there!











Happy Birthday!

Kings and Queens and Bishops too, wanna wish the best to you!! Wishing the happiest of birthdays to all of Fernwood Cove's December Birthday Girls!

Marie Goldfarb 12/6/2001 Session 1 Eve Shulman 12/29/2003 Session 1 Arabella Katz 12/25/2002 Session 2 Nora Slovak 12/25/2001 Session 2 Glynis Reede 12/5/2000 Session 1 Jessica Moskowitz Session 2	12/18/2003 Session 2 Reeve Sobol 12/16/2000 Session 1 Seton O'Scannol 12/13/2001	Rachel Silverstein 12/23/1999 Session 2 Natalie Parsons 12/19/2000 Session 2 Elena Fis 12/23/2002 Session 2	Lindsey Whitus 12/19/2001 Session 2 Abigail Rosovsky 12/31/1997 CIT Katie Koch 12/8/2001 Session 1 Emma Crate 12/27/2000 Session 1 Julia Marks 12/26/1998 Session 2 Corky Ribakoff 12/15/1998 Session 1
Anna Shaw 12/19/2005 Session 2 Amanda Joseph 12/18/1999 Session 1	12/16/1999 Session 1 Olivia Glass	12/26/2003 Session 1 Marlow Dinsmore 12/2/2004 Session 2 lexandra Stellwagen 12/3/2003 Session 1	Julia Hoffman 12/11/2004 Session 1 Anna Feinerman 12/19/2001 Session 2 Lia Herzig 12/27/2000 Session 2



The Cold Never Bothered Us Anyway

The warm, summer sun that we all know and love has retreated for this year. Camp is covered in a blanket of snow and chilly (and sometimes cold) temperatures are what surround us now. But that doesn't stop us from getting things ready for next summer! Here's a look at recent work on the Nature Treehouse and the early days of winter at camp. It's amazing to watch the Extraordinary World turn into a magical winter wonderland.